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As a motorcyclist, I support this initiative, but everyone on the road should support 

this initiative. The benefits to operator safety are well-documented, but even folks 

who drive cars will benefit from decreased traffic density. Not only that, but I think 

there's a strong environmental argument in favor of increased two-wheel adoption, 

and this initiative would provide a specific yet substantial incentive for car drivers to 

switch to bikes. 


